5t. Croix Branch No. 9
Royal Canadian Legion
43 Queen St, St. Stephen, NB E3L 2K2
stcroix9rcl@gmail.com
506 466 2470

12 Nov 2024
Dear Municipal District of St. Stephen,

On behalf of the Executive and members of St. Croix Branch #9 of the Royal Canadian Legion,
Thank you for your generous support during our Poppy Campaign and Remembrance Day
ceremony.

From the storage/hoisting of the Military banners; permission to hold the Remembrance
service every year; setup, tear down and security along Milltown Blvd as well as all the little
things that bring this Time of Remembrance to fruition, we could not do this without your
assistance.

Thank you for keeping our Veterans in your hearts.

Yours in Comradeship,

7, M/\«
Mel Walker,

President
St. Croix Branch #9



